
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

Reference Advertisement published in the Employment News dated 28 

September - 4 October, 2024 inviting applications for filling up 08* posts of 

Project Engineers on contract basis.  The last date for receipt of applications 

has been extended by 21 days from the date of publication of notice in 

Employment News. For further details/updates kindly visit BEE website 

www.beeindia.gov.in. 

 

*Actual numbers may vary at the time of selection as per actual requirements.  
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